
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 15th September 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have had a busy 

week learning all about Samuel Pepys 

and the treasures that he hid in the 

ground during The Great Fire of London. 

They have also been writing speech bub-

bles between Samuel Pepys and his maid. 

In maths, we have been working hard par-

titioning two digit numbers. If the chil-

dren have time at home, it would be really 

good if they can practise writing their 

digits the right way round.  

Next week,  the children are going to be 

doing more work on our class story ‘ Vlad 

and The Great Fire Of London’ . The chil-

dren will then be writing some sentences 

about what they think Vlad would be able 

to hear and see during the fire.  In maths, 

we are going to be moving on to looking 

at tens and ones on a number line then we 

will be looking at the greater and less 

than symbols that we use to compare ob-

jects and numbers.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Autumn 1  Homework 

Menu. 

Spelling test is on a Friday 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

Please can children bring in their book 

bag as that will make it easier for us to 

change their books.  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Shayna 

2Franklin: Shayaan 

2Newton: Hooran 


